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Russell, Kathleen

From: George and Salvia 

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 9:14 AM

To: Planning

Subject: PZC #20-1-095, 16 Pepperidge Road

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

Good Morning,   

 

We are Salvia Lee and George Sterbinsky residing at We live in the neighboring property immediately 

to the left of 16 Pepperidge Rd.  

 

We would like to provide written support for this petition to allow for an “overweight” Class B van to be parked in the 

driveway at 16 Pepperidge Rd. We feel that Tom and Linda Cusack have made every arrangement to safely keep this 

vehicle on their property. We do not see any reason why it should be denied. We hope that they will be able to safely 

and comfortably enjoy their travels.  

 

Sincerely,  

Salvia Lee and George Sterbinsky 

This comment was recieved after the Planning and Zoning Commission meeting on 11/18/20. 


